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6th FEBRUARY 2025 

CLUB ASSEMBLY AT THE BYC 

TERRIFIC TIME AT THE TANG ….. 

While many Howrah Rotarians had other commitments or were still away on 

holidays, this happy group were certainly enjoying some fine food and           

fellowship at Chinese restaurant, the Tang Dynasty for our social evening last    

Thursday.  Many thanks to Events Director, George for his coordination.  



 

 MORE FROM THE TANG DYNASTY …..   Reporter George Toepfer 

Greetings Howrah Members and Happy New 

Year to all those not seen thus far this year.   A 

booking had been made and confirmed with the 

Tang Dynasty Team in Bellerive Quay for the 

30th of January for a 6pm gathering , however 

only nine members were able to accept the    

invite to our-end-of-month social gathering. 

Thank you to those who let me know they could-

n’t attend.  It was much appreciated.                                                                                             

President Reg, Annette, Sue M, Gayle, Robyn,  David, Terry, Bob  and George   

arrived about the booked time and were shown to their designated ‘round 

table’ for a pleasant fellowship evening and working through the varied and 

delicious menu. The fellowship, the food and service were all appreciated on a 

convivial evening. Though 

the restaurant was only half 

full, we were the largest 

group to enjoy the Chinese 

fare. Looking forward to the 

next social night coming 

soon. 

 

HERE AND THERE …. 

• Our first meeting back at the Bellerive Yacht Club will be on Thursday 

6th February at the usual time.  It will be a Club Assembly. 

• Secretary Robyn is on the look out for a few more volunteers for the 

Rotary Bookshop. We have this terrific fund raiser for our Club until 

the end of February.  Please consider joining the Bookshop team. 

• Many thanks again to George Toepfer for assistance in getting this  

Bulletin published. His report and photographs are much appreciated. 



 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY …… 

 “We acknowledge and pay respect to the Tasmanian  Aboriginal  people 
as the traditional and original owners and continuing custodians of this 
land on which we gather and acknowledge Elders – past and present of 
Lutruwita". 

VALE MARGARET ANDERSON …...  

It was with great sadness we learned of 

the passing of Margaret Anderson last 

week.  Margaret was the partner of 

Honorary Member of the Rotary Club of 

Howrah,  John Anderson.  John  was a 

long serving member of our Club,    

holding the position of President and 

several Board directorships.  Margaret 

was a regular attendee and volunteer at 

Club events and functions.  Recently her 

health has been deteriorating and she 

was in hospital when she died  on the 

morning of Saturday 25th January. Our 

thoughts, condolences and best wishes 

are extended to John and his family at this sad time.                                      

Margaret's funeral is on Monday 3rd February 2025 at 3.30pm at Millington's 

Funeral Home, 25 McIntyre Street Mornington.  

 

DIARY OF EVENTS …   

FEBRUARY  

Thurs. 6th  First meeting back at the Bellerive Yacht Club. Club Assembly. 

Thurs. 13th  TBA  

Fri. 28th    Friday Drinks @ BYC   From 5.00 pm   

 


